
NEW YORK QRAPHIC SOCIETY
Cjreenwich, Connecticut

June 25, 1962

Mrs. Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Dorr:

Enclosed please find a photostatic copy of our 
latest letter to Mr. Con vente.

I will continue to send you copies of all corres­
pondence with the Photogravure & Color Company 
so you will be informed of all action on THE BARE 
FEET.

Hope you are fine. I’m looking forward to chatting 
with you again sometime.

Sincerely,

Libby Callaway (Mrs?/ 
Secretary to Mr. Cumming

enc.
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June 25, 1962

Mi’. Peter A. Convente 
Executive Vice President 
Photogravure & Color Company 
207-217 West 25th Street 
New York l, New York

Dear Mr. Convente:

Thanks for your letter of June 21 giving us your estimates on THE BARE FEET 
for either a total or 80 or 84 pages.

This seems to be very much in order, and I will get after Mrs. Dorr to follow 
through on the schedule as previously agreed.

I look forward to having this book printed at your plant.

Sincerely yours,

Burton Cumming 
Director of Publications

BC:lc

P. S. Since writing this note, I’ve talked to Mrs. Dorr. She is very anxious to go 
to 84 pages-, and we would also like to go up to 10 1/4 inches on the short side, 
providing that this can be accomplished at little or no extra cost.

Mrs, Dorr at the moment is planning to provide the copies by July 2. We also 
agree that a second color should be used on the jacket and on the cover itself.
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